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November 4, 2022

CITY OF WINNIPEG CONSTRUCTION NOTICE

TO: Residents/Businesses

RE: 2022 REGIONAL STREET RENEWAL PROGRAM
UNIVERSITY CRESCENT FROM THATCHER DRIVE TO PEMBINA HIGHWAY
NORTHBOUND PAVEMENT RECONSTRUCTION
SOUTHBOUND PAVEMENT REHABILITATION

Due to weather conditions, construction on University Crescent from Thatcher Drive to Pembina Highway
will end soon for the 2022 season.

Remaining work consists of the following and will be completed in Spring/Early Summer 2023:

o Pathway and sidewalk works on the east side of University Crescent from #30 University Crescent to
Pembina Highway.

o Concrete pavement works on the east side of University Crescent at Pembina Hwy.

o Pavement rehabilitation of the southbound lanes of University Crescent from Thatcher Drive to Pembina
Highway, including concrete pavement repairs, curb and sidewalk renewal and asphalt resurfacing.

e Landscaping on the east and west sides of University Crescent.

We apologize for the inconvenience and disruption construction will cause and appreciate your patience as
we work to make your street better.

Sincerely,

He T

Ryan Cunningham, P.Eng.
Senior Transportation Engineer, Transportation
ryan.cunninghaml@aecom.com

cc: Ryan Munro — Project Management Branch, Public Works Department
Julie Dooley — Director’s Office, Public Works Department
Debbie Mikulik — Customer Services, Public Works Department
Markus Chambers — Councillor, St. Norbert — Seine River Ward
Janice Lukes — Councillor, Waverley West Ward
Public Works Department — Engineering Administration
311 Winnipeg

For more information on this major construction project:
Visit winnipeg.ca/publicworks or call 311
City File No. 21-C-02 | Tender No. 307-2022 | Contractor - Bituminex Paving



